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Clerk

From: Pat Agnitch <pagnitch@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 10:36 PM
To: Clerk
Subject: Town Council Meeting - Agenda #11.1

[You don't often get email from pagnitch@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
 
Jamie, thank you for attaching my comment to the Final Draft Mobility Hub Study and Program, Agenda item #11.1. 
 
 
Honorable Mayor Salcido and Town Councilmembers, 
 
With the amount of time, energy and expense spent by the Town in addressing mobility issues in the Town of Mammoth 
Lakes these past few years, I feel that it is imperative for the community to publicly comment on the Mobility Hub Study 
agenda item that will impact the town for years to come. 
 
It appears that much of the outreach with this study involved a committee of hand-picked individuals and 60+ 
Bluesappolusa participants.  Wouldn’t the Town Council want a stronger community response to validate the Study?  I 
respectfully request an advertised 1-month public comment period on the Mobility Hub Study before Town Council 
takes action.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best regards, 
Pat Agnitch 
 
Sent from my iPad 


